From: Rich Miller <rich@mdimech.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 24, 2024 9:16 AM
To: Paul Egnatuk <PEgnatuk@house.mi.gov>
Subject: Senate Bill 740

Good morning Paul,

My name is Rich Miller, President of MDL Mechanical in Jackson, Ml and | would like to express
my very strong support for Senate Bill 740.

As a business owner of approximately 25 employees, the training under a journeyperson and
their safety is a top priority.

A strong focus on safety supported with jobsite supervision in Senate Bill 740 can help
businesses avoid accidents.

By ensuring the apprentices are properly supervised, business owners can minimize risks to
keep projects on track, saving time and money.

| support this Bill to maintain training, and follow a regulated Apprentice to Journeyperson ratio
to ensure that plumbing work is done under the direct oversight of licensed professionals.

Thank You
Rich Miller
President

Office 517-764-1498
Mobile 517-262-3055



